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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to oppose the bill before parliament which removes all protections and puts in no
 safeguards.

As a society we see no contradiction is spending large sums of money trying to preserve
 the right to live of very premature babies born due to medical necessity and at the same
 time failing to preserve the life of children (Australian citizens) who are wanted by their
 natural mothers.

Queues for adoption are at all time highs.

Yours faithfully
Robert Lewthwaite
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